The King’s Coronation Celebrations — Wednesday 3rd May 2023

Dear parents and carers,

This year, the King’s Coronation will be celebrated nationally on Saturday 6" May to Monday 8" May. There
will be various celebrations across the country to mark this special occasion. As a school, we are celebrating
this momentous occasion on Wednesday 3" May.

At school we are going to celebrate in several ways:

Themed Lessons

Your child will be learning about the Royal Family, taking part in art projects and sharing books and stories
linked to the King’s Coronation.

Non — Uniform Day.

We are inviting the children to wear red, white and blue for the day or dress in a Royal theme such as a
Prince/Princess/King or Queen.

Design a Crown — Home Project.

Your task is to make a crown for King Charles Ill. You can be as creative as you wish. All participants will be
invited to wear their crowns during a whole school parade which will take place at the end of the school day.

Here are some ideas to inspire you.
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We look forward to seeing your creations. & W o
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